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BULLETIN: 2023-RR-04 

 

DATE:  August 30, 2023 

 

  FROM:  Ray Arlauskas, Race Director 

 

  TO:  All License Holders and Race Officials 

 

SUBJECT:  Updates Race Regs 

 
 

 

It has come to the attention of CASC-OR that unlabeled safety harnesses are being sold 

in Ontario through certain chain stores. It is always the responsibility of the driver to 

ensure that they are safe through the appropriate purchase and installation of their 

restraint systems. 

 

1) Race Regulations, Appendix I – Driver Safety Equipment 

Insert new Section 6.1.2 as follows: 

6.1.2 All restraint equipment must bear the name of the manufacturer, in additional to the 
standards label (SFI or FIA hologram). Any equipment without a clear manufacturer 
cannot be compared against the above list, and thus cannot be accepted or approved. 
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